## WESTERN PENNSYLVANIA INTERSCHOLASTIC ATHLETIC LEAGUE

615 Iron City Drive • Suite 300 • Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15205-4348 • Telephone (412) 921-7181 • (800) 297-9553 • Fax (412) 921-0554

Timothy M. O'Malley
Executive Director

James J. Collins Assistant to the Executive Director **MEMO** 

Diana M. Rossmann Executive Secretary TO:

District 7 & 8 PIAA Registered Officials

2012-2013 BOARD OF CONTROL

Jack Fullen, President Jr. High Schools Representative Blackhawk High School

Jon Vallina, Vice President Burgettstown High School

Daniel Cardone, Treasurer North Hills High School

Michael E. Allison Hopewell High School

Kathy Charlton Hempfield Area High School

Pamela Cherubin Female Officials Representative

William Cleary Serra Catholic High School

Daniel Conn Male Parents Representative

Chris DeVivo Superintendents Representative

Renald Dutalla Brentwood Borough School District

Thomas Evans Athletic Directors Representative

Scott Heinaver Mars Area High School

Linda Messich Girls Athletic Representative

Jeannine Patton Female Parents Representative

Burt Rocco Elizabeth Forward School District

Scott Seltzer Chartiers Valley School District

William Sinning Male Officials Representative

Frank Vulcano School Boards Representative

Kenneth Williams Mt. Pleasant High School FROM: Tim O'Malley, WPIAL Executive Director

**DATE:** August 20, 2013

RE: RefPay

The WPIAL Board of Control at its August Board of Control Meeting has adopted the following policy for paying officials and evaluators working the championship tournaments.

Starting with the 2013 - 2014 season all payments to officials and evaluators working the various championship tournament games will be processed thru RefPay.

RefPay is part of the Arbiter Sports program we have been using to assign officials for our tournaments and is owned by the NCAA. This program will enable the Officials to be paid in a timelier manner (within days of the end of the tournament instead of weeks), the program is free to the officials and there will be substantial savings to the league in postage, supplies and administrative costs.

To Sign-up for RefPay you need to log into your WPIAL Arbiter account. Click on "PRODUCTS" and follow the links to RefPay. You will then be instructed to fill out personal information and link your RefPay account to the WPIAL Account 104275. This will need to be done only once. At the end of the tournament the WPIAL will deposit and distribute money into the various individual accounts. Once the money is in you account you can select where to send your money (there are a number of options).

Questions concerning this policy change can best be addressed thru you Official Representatives. They will be more than happy to address any questions you might have and as your Representative will share your concerns with the WPIAL Executive Committee and the Board of Control as a whole.